
“The Eucharist is always a going out from this world”









Congratulations!

Thank you to our Taste of
Greece Committee, led by
Bill Aubin, our Greek
Dance Troupe led by
Maria Plevrakis, and all
our volunteers who worked
for many hours and days to
make our Taste of Greece
a success!



Thank you to our Sunday School and Greek School
families for sponsoring today’s coffee hour!


